
 

 
 
 
14 March 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
At Peacehaven Community School, we are committed to fostering a supportive and inclusive 
environment where every student has the opportunity to thrive. As a community school, we believe 
in collective support, and we are reaching out to you today with a request that directly benefits our 
students. 
 
We are asking you to consider donating any PE kit that your child may have outgrown or no longer 
needs. This could include: 
 

●​ PCS PE tops 
●​ PCS PE shorts 
●​ PCS tracksuit bottoms 
●​ PCS mid layer 
●​ Trainers 
●​ Football/Rugby Boots 

 
By donating these items, you can make a significant difference in the learning of our students who 
may struggle to regularly supply their own PE kit. 
 
As a department, we ensure these donations directly benefit those within our community. Your 
contributions will help to remove barriers to participation in physical activity and promote a sense of 
belonging. The positive impact of your generosity will be felt by students who will be able to fully 
participate in PE lessons and extracurricular sports activities, without the worry of not having the 
proper attire.  
 
Donations can be dropped off at school Reception or in the PE office. Any student who donates kit 
will receive 25 achievement points. Your support in this request will strengthen our school 
community and make a difference in the day to day lives of our students. 
 
Thank you for your consideration and generosity. 
 
Yours sincerely 

O Dumbrell 
Mr O Dumbrell 
PE Teacher and School Sports Coordinator 
 
 
 


